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Welcome to a new year at Franklin

As we move into October please be aware

that students are to log onto their

classrooms daily.  School begins at 7:30am

and ends at 2:09pm.  If you have not

already registered for the Parent Portal

please do so.  This link to the Parent Portal

is here.  This will give you access to your

child’s attendance and grades.  Interim

reports will be sent in late October.

PBIS Update

Parents can download

the PBIS Rewards app

to see their students

points and upcoming

calendar events.

Please ask your child about the October

incentive.

Congratulations to the following classes for

95% or higher attendance in September:

209, 217 and 8

Students with perfect attendance for the

month of September can be found here.

Check our school website, Instagram

(ben_franklin_el_phila) and Facebook (Ben
Franklin Elementary, Philadelphia, PA)
pages for current information.

Early Dismissal Days

Early dismissal will be on the following days:

November 19, December 17, January 21,

February 18, March 18, and May 13.

Students will be dismissed at 11am. There

will be no school on January 3.

Extra Curricular Clubs

Clubs will begin October 12th.  Please

complete this survey if your child wants to

participate.

Important Dates

● No school on: 11th

● 12th-Extra Curricular clubs begin

● 15th-Interim reports are available

● Students with 95% attendance or

higher (less than 7 days of absence)

will be able to attend Franklin Fun

Day in May.  Additional information

will be in the forthcoming.

https://www.philasd.org/face/fr/parent-and-family-portal/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1l9Rjv89MI8GM8kwSu_BowhPRiyAonkcv/copy
https://franklin.philasd.org/
https://forms.gle/gsWbcs6m1ELA6Z7V8



